
 
 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE  OF  INTERNSHIP  
 
 
Date : 29th May 2021  
 
 
We hereby confirm that Ms. Disha Sharma was a part of Droid7 Technolabs as a IT Intern, from 14th Dec 2020 
to 15th Apr 2021, for a period of 4 months. 
 
 
We wish Disha the best for her future endeavors. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Mayur Nagare, 
HR Head   

Droid7 Technolabs 


